From: no-reply@airdrie.ca <no-reply@airdrie.ca>

Sent: Monday, March 28, 2022 1:57 PM

To: General Inquiries <General.Inquiries@airdrie.ca>

Subject: Message from the City of Airdrie website - Confirmation # 161866

*If this message does not concern your department please forward it to General.Inquiries@airdrie.ca so it can be distributed to the appropriate department.

You have received a message from the City of Airdrie website for City of Airdrie

Name:
Louise Henderson

Email:

Phone:

Message:

Re Doorknob hanging ads...| was on vacation for the past few weeks and | had to have my son stop by my house after work, 2-3 times per week, to remove door hangers. Is
there anyway the City could implement a bylaw to make the hanging of ads...or any doorknob hangers or sticking ads into the door frame on the garage illegal? It only
advertises that | was not home and makes it easier for the crooks to see who isn't home. With the number of break and enters around the City, it is a safety concern. Please
look into this, | have lived in other cities that have adopted a bylaw that makes this illegal.

This message was sent from the following page:
A resident





